
WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

 

Women’s Ministry invites you to join them in the New 
Year for WOW (Women of the Word) Bible Studies. Six 
different studies to choose from at various times of the 
week beginning on January 11. Tuesday morning studies 
have a Children’s Program for kids ages 0-5 years old.  
 
To see all the studies being offered this season visit our 
website, HERE, and visit the tables in the lobby.   
 
Registration for the winter/spring studies will begin in 
the foyer this Sunday, January 2,  and will also be 
happening on the 9th after each service. Online 
registration is available starting tomorrow, January 1, on 
our website.  
 
Please contact Gina Riffel for more information via email 
at 88riffel@gmail.com 

G.  R.  O.  W. 
The 

   GRACE     RELATIONSHIP  OBEDIENCE   WITNESS 

January 7th—January 13th 
 

Sermon: 

Haughty Eyes or Humble Hearts 

Proverbs 30:13 

 

COUPLES RETREAT 
 

The time has come to register for the Couples Retreat 
which will be held Feb 11-13, 2022, at Cedar Springs 
Christian Retreat Center in Sumas, WA. Registration will 
begin Sunday, January 9th and continue through Sun-
day, February 6th in the lobby.   
 

Cost is $350.00 per couple which includes 2 nights’ ac-
commodations and 5 meals. First come, first served ba-
sis with a $50.00 non-refundable deposit. You can also 
register through the church office. We only have 18 
rooms available so don’t wait!  
 

Our Speaker Dave Linder is the Executive Director of 
Cedar Springs and a former pastor. Former FBC mem-
ber Lisa Stapert will be serving as our Worship Leader. 
The Retreat will be an invaluable opportunity to inten-
tionally focus on you and your spouse’s relationship as 
well as connecting with other couples at FBC. 
 

Contact Carolynn Kaetterhenry or Chris Rowan for more 
details. 

https://oakharborfamilybible.org/women/


HOW TO BEGIN  

A RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD 

• Admit you have not met God’s standard 

of perfection.  Romans 3:23 

• Believe Jesus Christ is God as he 

claimed to be.   

Romans 10:9-10 

• Ask God to forgive your sin on the basis 

of Jesus Christ’s death payment.  

Romans 4:25  

• Accept God’s love for you and His offer 

of eternal life.  John 3:16 
 

We invite you to contact a Pastor or Elder 

to help you begin a relationship with Jesus 

Christ. 
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MINISTRY STAFF  

Pastor Ron Lawler   206.240.0740 
Preaching & Teaching  
 

Pastor Brian Haynes 206.349.7688 
Worship  
  

Pastor Dan Potter  206.604.4439 
Youth Ministry   
 

Rebecca Brooks  360.679.1585 
Children’s Ministry   
 

Meredith Falk  360.679.1585 
Office Administrator  
 

ELDERS & ADVISORS  
Steve Burt, Chairman    310.500.8200 
 Jordan Kingma                360.929.3615 
Jeff Riffel    360.679.9149 
Chris Rowan    360.929.7753 
Felix Tofah    360.672.4321 
Vickie Burns    360.679.5001 
Pamela Ketchum   360.929.2135 

2760 Heller Rd., Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
360.679.1585  |  oakharborfamilybible.org  

familybiblechurch@comcast.net 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM     

 
App: “Family Bible Church OH” 

    Facebook: Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington  

Instagram: familybiblechurchoakharbor 

S e p t .  1 ,  2021— P R E S E N T   

B u d g e t :   $  2 8 3 , 3 2 3  

G i v i n g :    $  2 7 1 , 3 1 8  

2022 Youth Dinner Volunteers Needed  
 

 

Thank you to all our 2021 dinner providers!  2022 is upon 
us now and we need some volunteers for the dinners.  As 
a reminder we meet on Wednesday night at 6:30 to eat a 
meal together for fellowship before other activities start 
at 7PM. Volunteers would have the option to use our 
church kitchen, cook at home, or even order in from 
somewhere.   

To volunteer for a night go to FBC Youth meal calendar | 
Teamup and pick a Wednesday night.  If you save receipts 
of purchased items feel free to deliver them to Pastor 
Dan for reimbursement (due to tax regulations receipts 
from the commissary cannot be reimbursed).  Thank 
you so much for serving, all of us in the youth ministry 
greatly value your time and effort! 

 

GLOBAL PARTNERS CORNER 

This week FBC re-
ceived a nice snail 
mail Thank You 
card from the 
Hagedorn family 
with Global Part-
ner Family Lines in 
Plain, WA, thank-
ing us for the 
Home Depot card 

FBC sent as a wedding present this Fall. You will remem-
ber Jon lost his first wife, Erin, and the boys' mother, a 
few years ago in an accident while on vacation in Ida-
ho.  Jon's new wife. Julie Johnson, works at YDA Stone-
water Ranch nearby north of Leavenworth.  She loves 
outdoor activities and we celebrate this union as the start 
of a new life together helping to heal the wounds this 
family has suffered.  To view the card and a reminder of 
how they met CLICK HERE.   
 

SAVE THE DATE!   The 2022 Global Partner Conference is 
scheduled for the weekend of April 29th-May 1st  this 
Spring.  The theme will revolve around Unreached Peo-
ple Groups: "Declare His Glory to the Nations" (Psalm 
96:3)  
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On behalf of the Elders and Advisors, we would 

like to extend a big thank you to Larry Hartman 

for his many years of service, almost seven, lead-

ing the Creation Breakfast  Club Sunday School.  

All good things must come to an end and we are 

grateful for your time teaching  the CBC class! 

Pastor Ron, Elders and Advisors 

http://oakharborfamilybible.org
mailto:familybiblechurch@comcast.net
https://www.facebook.com/Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington-159784687367373/
https://www.instagram.com/familybiblechurchoakharbor/
https://teamup.com/kse462d7dedfe09545?fbclid=IwAR2CV6uNStMRlNqJ_A_BHxjO4jwLefs26bJs9pv1OkS8-i2-41btbR9YUxE
https://teamup.com/kse462d7dedfe09545?fbclid=IwAR2CV6uNStMRlNqJ_A_BHxjO4jwLefs26bJs9pv1OkS8-i2-41btbR9YUxE
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